

Name:

ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

Đề số 1

I. Circle the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

1. A. devicess B. boxes C. knives D. matches
2. A. meat B. seat C. teach D. health
3. A. arrange B. advertise C. character D. map
4. A. these B. father C. although D. thing

II. Circle the word that has the stress differently from that of the other

5. A. teacher B. fashion C. garden D. machine
6. A. begin B. happen C. handsome D. clever

III. Circle the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best completes the sentences

1. The bank is _____ the bakery and the post office.
A. between B. to the left C. near to D. in front of
2. Maths is my favourite _____. I always get high marks.
A. lesson B. job C. subject D. season
3. My brother often _____ TV after dinner.
A. watch B. watches C. watchs D. are watching
4. Who will look _____ your children when you are away?
A. at B. up C. after D. into
5. There are _____ students in my school this school year.
A. seven hundred and eighty-six C. seven hundreds eighty-six
B. seven hundreds and eighty-six D. seven hundred and eighty-sixes
6. “-Does your daughter have English on Wednesday? - _____ ?
A. Yes, she is. B. No, she isn’t. C. Yes, she does. D. No, she not have
7. How _____ do you go to the cinema, Hoa?
A. many B. often C. much D. usually
8. _____ summer, I often go swimming.
A. of B. on C. in D. at
9. “- Does Tom like _____ badminton? – No. He likes tennis.
A. play B. to playing C. plays D. playing
10. “- Would you like _____ coffee? – Yes, please.”
A. any B. some C. a D. an
11. She teaches kids in an English center. She is a _____.
A. teacher B. doctor C. nurse D. farmer

12. Mary and Tom _____ their homework now.
 A. is doing B. do C. does D. are doing
13. “ - _____ ? “ – He is kind and sociable”.
 A. How is your neighbor? C. How old is your neighbor?
 B. What does your neighbor like? D. What is your neighbor like?
14. “ - How much are these trousers? – _____ .”
 A. They are 200,000 VND. C. They are expensive.
 B. They are made in China. D. I don't like them. I like jeans.

IV. Supply the correct form of the words in blankets.

1. She is very (**worry**) _____ about her son.
2. That film is very (**boring**) _____ .
3. My brothers is a taxi (**drive**) _____ .
4. Can you tell me some more (**inform**) _____ about the course, please?
5. I like this chair. It is more (**comfort**) _____ than that one.

V. Put the verbs in brackets into correct tense or form.

1. We (**learn**) _____ English at the moment.
2. Ms Hoa (**teach**) _____ us Vietnamese.
3. She (**go**) _____ to her friend's birthday party last night.
4. My parents are going to (**fly**) _____ to New York next week.
5. _____ they (**buy**) _____ this house two years ago.

VI. Fill in the blank of the following passage with one suitable word from the box

Neighbors at friendly of advantages noisy for

Living in the countryside (1) _____. Life here is quiet and peaceful. We can avoid noise and pollution. This is good (2) _____ our health. Moreover, people in the country are so kind and (3) _____. If you live in a big city, you will feel lonely because you cannot even know your (4) _____. One of the most important things is that the cost (5) _____ living in the countryside is lower than that on a city. You find it easy to live here permanently because things are much cheaper.

VII. Reorder the words to make meaningful sentences

1. are/ two/ trees / of/ Hung's/ in/ house/ front/ there/ big/.

=> _____

2. you/ what/ to be/ the/ like/ would/ future/ in/?

=> _____

3. my/ on/ birthday/ the/ of/ father's/ ninth/ is/ November

=> _____

4. Hung/ bus/ go/ often/ and/ to/ I/ school/.

=> _____

5. the/ does/ go/ the/ with/ she/ weekends/ her/ to/ often/ friends/ cinema/ on/?

=> _____

VIII. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning, using the words given

1. I last visited Ha Long Bay 5 months ago.

⇒ I haven't _____

2. How much is a glass of apple juice.

⇒ How much does _____

3. Ms Hoa teaches English well.

⇒ Ms Hoa is _____

4. Let's go camping.

⇒ Why _____

5. There are twenty teachers in my school.

⇒ My school _____

IX. Read the passage and answer the questions

My name is Huong. Last summer parents and I took a trip to Ha Noi Capital. We had a good time there. First, we visited Hoan Kiem Lake. It is more attractive than I expected. The, we walked along the edge of the lake and took a lot of photos. After that we took a taxi to The President Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum. It is not far from Hoan Kiem Lake. The President Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum is very quiet and solemn. Next, we visited Long Bien Bridge. I think it is more beautiful than I expected. Finally, we went to the Imperial Citadel of Thang Long before we went back home. We stayed in a big and luxurious hotel near Hoan Kiem lake. I learned more about the history of Ha Noi after the trip. I also enjoyed the delicious food and made friends with a lot of people. I think that I will go there again one day.

1. Where did Huong and her parents go last summer?

=> _____

2. What does she think of Hoan Kiem Lake?

=> _____

3. How did they go to the President Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum?

=> _____

4. Did they visit the Imperial Citadel of Thang Long?

=> _____

5. Where did they stay?

=> _____